
 

 

 

 

September 28th, 2018 

IDYLWYLDE 

NEWSLETTER 

WWW.IDYLWYLDE.COM   

Curling Ice Update 

Due to some unexpected difficulties, our ice will not be ready until Wednesday October 3rd. 

We will have to cancel the Housewarming Week activities for October 1st and 2nd. Our ice 

technicians are doing their best to ensure we will have an exceptional surface for our 

leagues. We apologize for any inconvenience. Any curling inquiries you have can be directed 

to Jen Gates at jgates@idylwylde.com or 705-522-8580 ext. 238. 

 

Thanksgiving Brunch 

There will now only be one seating for our brunch on Sunday, October 7th at 11:00am. 

 

         Thank you! 

http://www.idylwylde.com
http://www.facebook.com/idylwylde
https://twitter.com/idygolf?lang=en


 

 

 

CLUBHOUSE NEWS 



 

 

 

CLUBHOUSE NEWS 



 

 

 

CLUBHOUSE NEWS 



 

 

 

PROSHOP NEWS 



 

 

 

PROSHOP NEWS 



 

 

 

PROSHOP SALES 

All in stock srixon 
clubs 30% off 
 

All instock Ping G drivers $375 
regularity $549.99  
 
All instock Ping G Fairways $250 
regulary $325.99 
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CURLING NEWS 

Please email northernperformancecc@gmail.com 

to register and for more information 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Wednesday October 3rd—Sunday, October 7th—Curling Housewarming Week 

Sunday, October 7th—Thanksgiving Brunch 

October 9-11-16-18th—Daytime Ladies’ Curling Fun Fest 

Saturday, October 13th—Tombstone Tournament 

Sunday, October 14th—Swing & Sweep 

Saturday, November 3rd—State of the Idy Meeting 

 


